
C   NNECTJUNE 2024JUNE 2024

Noxious Weed Control
Since spring has sprung, we are on our way to 
warmer weather and the first of this year’s weed 
seeds are on the move. To help prevent the spread 
of noxious weeds throughout the year, avoid 
traveling through weed-infested areas with ATVs 
and other off-road vehicles. To avoid bringing 
weed seeds into new areas, it is important to be 
cautious when taking vehicles off-road as seeds 
easily get caught in the frames and tires of vehicles 
and can blow away or fall out in a new location. It is 
advised to thoroughly wash your vehicle after being 
off-road. If you would like more information on 
noxious weed prevention, treatment and resources 
that are available in our area, you can visit the Weed 
Board website at Pend Oreille County Weed Board. 

Noxious weeds are harmful to real estate and 
farm values, scenic beauty and tourism, quality 
of natural resources, economic activity overall, 

and livestock and wildlife.   

Aquatic Plant Management Workshop 
Our annual Aquatic Workshop will be held Friday, July 12th from 9:00am 
to 3:30pm.  The PUD is again partnering with the County Noxious Weed 

Control Board to organize this event and help landowners deal with 
aquatic plant infestation and meet the PUD’s goals to minimize herbicide 

use in the river.  This event is FREE and open to the public. 
Please register in advance here: Workshop Registration

For additional information, please visit: Aquatic Weed Control

Friday, July 12, 2024 

9am-3:30pm
Camas Center ~ Usk

https://www.pendoreilleco.org/weed-board
https://www.pendoreilleco.org/weed-board/page/2024-aquatic-workshop-registration
https://popud.org/projects/box-canyon-dam/aquatic-weed-control
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Sign-up TODAY!  You could be the lucky winner of 
a new Amazon Fire Tablet.  Signing up is easy, visit the 
main page of our website for all the details, links, and infor-
mation.  Prior or new enrollment into the following PUD Pro-

grams will earn you a ticket each into the “Spring into Action” 
drawing.

Spring into Action &
 Sign-up to WIN!

Are You Interested in Budget Billing?                         
Budget billing (also referred to as a budget payment 
plan) evenly distributes your monthly payment over the 
next year to help normalize your expenses so that you 
know what to expect.  The amount billed each month is 
based upon an estimated annual billing.  

Commissioners:
Curt Knapp:	cknapp@popud.org	 509.671.1111 
Joe Onley:	 jonley@popud.org	 509.671.1312
Dave Rick:	 drick@popud.org	 509.671.7952 
Website:	 www.popud.org

CONNECT WITH US! 
Main Line: 	 509.447.3137 • North County:	 509.446.3137
South County:	 509.242.3137 • TDD: 	 800.833.6388

2023 Annual Report
The PUD’s 2023 Annual Report is now available and can 
be found on our website by visiting the main page or 
utilizing this link: 2023 Annual Report.  
In addition, a limited number of printed reports are 
available at the Newport Administration Building drive-
through window or lobby.

PUD Water Systems
The PUD operates 9 individual water distribution systems, 
serving approximately 600 customers throughout the 
county, and supplied over 27 million gallons of water to 
customers in 2023.  
The 2023 Consumer Confidence Reports are now 
available for Riverview, Metaline 
Falls, Riverbend, Sandy Shores, 
and Sunvale Acres Water 
Systems.  They can be found 
online here: Water CCRs

Give our Customer Service Team a call today to set up budget billing or 
to learn more.  For those customers already on budget billing, budgets 
recalculated in May and will be applied to your June statement.

https://popud.org/top-links/about-your-pud/financial-information/
https://popud.org/services/water-service

